RECEIVED
Town of Cheshire
JUN 1 7 2021



Planning Dept.

June 15, 2021

Town of Cheshire Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 84 South Main Street Cheshire, CT 06410

Re: Permit #2016-024 The Percival Estate

Dear Chairman Kurtz:

Our Wetland Permit # 2016-024 will be expiring on August 2, 2021. At this time I respectfully request a five-year extension. I have included a check in the amount of \$160.00 for the application fee. If you require any additional information or material I can be reached at (860) 632-7863 of by email at george@trilacon.com.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

Trilacon Development Corporation

George A. LaCava

President

enc: Check # 6148